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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Thank you very much to all parents and carers of children of Year 2 who came to the Class Sharing 
Assembly yesterday.  It was an amazing event with much positive feedback from parents. A huge 
thanks to the Year 2 team for organising such a fantastic assembly!  
 
Well done to our Year 6 pupils who had a very successful residential trip this week. This was a 
great opportunity for the children to forge new friendships and demonstrate resilience in 
challenges set up for them. They are probably all very tired now, but they all had great fun! 
 
We wish all Year 6 children all the best with their transition into Secondary School! 
 
Information regarding staffing for next year has been shared earlier this week.  We look forward 
to Moving up afternoon on Wednesday 9th July! 
 
 
Ms Luu 
Headteacher 
 

 

Contact 
             Office:            office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Finance:         finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Monet:           EYFSM@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                         Hokusai:        EYFSH@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Van Gogh:       1Vg@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Matisse:        1Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Hepworth:     2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Moore:          2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Turner:            3Tr@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                               Cassatt:          3Ct@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Lichtenstein:  4Ln@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Hockney:        4Hy@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
             Banksy:           5By@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Baldessari:     5Bi@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Wiltshire:       6We@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                             Whiteread:    6Wd@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
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Last Week’s Celebration Awards 
 

Ellis, Holly, Katharine, Ronnie, Sophie, Elaina, Henry, Evelyn, Sanjev, Claudia, Marley, Kyle 

 

Last Week’s Presentation Awards 
 

               Ayla, Charlie, Noah, Effie, Regan, Oscar, Louie, Nischal,  
                                   Hamish, William, Florence, Freya 
 

 

This Week’s Celebration Awards 
 

Harrison, Iyla, Nisum, Pippa, Lillia, Bertie, Isla, Ottie  
 

 

This Week’s Presentation Awards 
 

                    Yuvani, Sophie, Olivia, Noah, Emily, Noah, Ivy, Owen 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved greater than the 96% target for 

attendance: 
Week Commencing: 30th June 2025 

 
Cassatt 98.41% 

Lichtenstein 98.22% 
Hockney 97.94% 
Monet 97.92% 

Van Gogh 97.22% 
 

 
 



Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
9th July – Moving Up afternoon 
14th July – Year 6 Level 2 Bikeability 
16th July 16:30-19:00 - Year 6 Leaver's Production - Short History of 
Shakespeare 
23rd July – Last Day of Term! 
 
 
 

Parent Workshops 
 
 
 
16th Jul. 9-10 a.m. – School Development Update 
 
 

PE ROUNDUP 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer an archery club for pupils in Years 4 - 6 on a Friday 
afternoon.  These sessions will be one hour long (3:15 - 4:15pm) and provided by Perfect Aim 
Archery using traditional bows and arrows.  

The sessions will focus on safety, learning new skills and having lots of fun!  Archery is a great 
activity for improving focus, self-esteem and resilience and each session will be tailored to the 
needs of the individual children. 

As this is bespoke archery tuition, spaces will be limited to provide the best in coaching and 
safety.  To check availability and book your slot, please email info@perfectaimarchery.co.uk 

 

Mr. Mikelson 
 

mailto:info@perfectaimarchery.co.uk


 

 

 
 



EYFS News 

 

EYFS have had an excellent few weeks to begin the last half term of this academic year. We have 
been learning about minibeast and dinosaurs during our ‘topic’ time and have been lucky 
enough to have our own caterpillars in school which we released on Monday. All children have 
loved watching the life process and see the caterpillars spin their chrysalis and emerge a week 
later as butterflies! 

        

The children have loved our topic on dinosaurs over the last 2 weeks; the children have shown a 
real passion for dinosaurs and love sharing their knowledge about different species of dinosaur 
with their peers and adults in Early Years. We were very lucky to be visited by some very special 
visitors this week (some baby dinosaurs) and get a chance to be real life fossil hunters!   

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Finally, we had a great time taking part in our sports week last week, when the rest of the school 
had their sports days. We explored a range of sports including basketball, tennis and hockey and 
how to be a part of a team when playing. The week culminated in our family picnic and sporting 
fun on Sunday afternoon with all our Early Years families coming. Thank you for helping make 
such a wonderful afternoon for all the children. 

             

 

 

The EYFS Team, Hokusai and Monet Classes 



 

FOBS Update 

 

We’re in Full Fundraising Swing! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported our recent 
fundraising events – from the delicious ice cream sales to 
the splash-tastic pool parties! 

Next up: get ready to dance the night away at our School 
Disco on 18th July – it’s going to be an unforgettable 
evening of music, fun, and dancing! 

Our Next Big Goal: 

We’re raising funds for outdoor gym equipment so that all 
our pupils can enjoy active playtimes and benefit from it as 
part of their curriculum. This exciting new addition will help 
promote fitness, well-being, and fun for every child in our 
school. 

Every ice cream, every dance move, and every pound raised 
brings us one step closer. Thank you for your continued 
support – let’s make this happen together! 

 

From all of the FOBS team.  



 



 



 



 



 


